
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Please take notice that on Friday February 9, 2024 at 5:00 p.m., 1855 S Mannheim LLC, will 

appear before the Village of Westchester Liquor Review Board requesting: a Class D-2 License at 

the property commonly known as 1855 S. Mannheim Road, Westchester, IL 60154. The hearing 

shall take place before the Liquor Review Board at the Village of Westchester Village Hall, located 

at: 10300 West Roosevelt Road, Westchester, IL  60154.   
 


